October 19, 2016

To: Reta H. Brown

26 Victory Lane
Hollis Center, ME 04042

Re: Garage Demolition

Permit application #201602604 CBL: 143 AO42

Dear Ms. Brown,

Per City of Portland requirements, the purpose of this letter is to inform you that the
current garage at 23 Saint Joseph St will soon be demolished and rebuilt with an
identical structure.

Thank you,

Chris Nelson
23 Saint Joseph St
Portland, ME 04103



October 19, 2016

To: Thuy & Thanh Le
21 Demerest St

Portland, ME 04103

Re: Garage Demolition

Permit application #201602604 CBL: 143 AQ42

Dear Mr & Mrs Le,

Per City of Portland requirements, the purpose of this letter is to inform you that the
current garage at 23 Saint Joseph St will soon be demolished and rebuilt with an
identical structure.

Thank you,

Chris Nelson
23 Saint Joseph St
Portland, ME 04103



October 19, 2016

To: Bruce & Katherine Hamilton
14 Manoogian Circle

Milford, MA 01757

Re: Garage Demolition

Permit application #201602604 CBL: 143 AO42

Dear Mr & Mrs Hamilton,

Per City of Portland requirements, the purpose of this letter is to inform you that the
current garage at 23 Saint Joseph St will soon be demolished and rebuilt with an
identical structure.

Thank you,

Chris Nelson
23 Saint Joseph St
Portland, ME 04103



October 19, 2016

To: Roy & Kristen Tudeen
275 Walton St
Portland, ME 04103

Re: Garage Demolition,

Permit application #201602604 CBL: 143 A04201

Dear Mr & Mrs Tudeen,

Per City of Portland requirements, the purpose of this letter is to inform you that the
current garage at 23 Saint Joseph St will soon be demolished and rebuilt with an
identical structure.

Thank you,

Chris Nelson
23 Saint Joseph St
Portland, ME 04103



